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29 June 2022 

Memorandum 
 

RE: Tuition Reduction for In-State Cadets 

 

The VMI Board of Visitors voted to reduce in-state tuition by $147 per semester or $294 for the 

2022-23 academic year. 

 

For In-state cadets who have already paid tuition in full, refunds will be issued after the add/drop 

period, usually the first week of October. Upper class cadets may be eligible for a book voucher, 

in lieu of the refund and will be notified via their VMI email in August. 

 

The Cadet Accounting Office will update all payment plans to reflect the revised tuition. Nelnet, 

the external organization used for payment plans, does not need to be contacted. 

 

The Financial Aid Office will repackage aid based on the new tuition rate. 

 

Every effort is being made to ensure that each cadet account is accurate and up to date.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact Cadet Accounting by email cadetaccounting@vmi.edu or phone with 

any questions or concerns. 

 
 

 

Corey Ann Matteson 

Major, Virginia Militia 

Bursar 
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540-464-7217 Office  
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